
  
  

  
  
  
  

12 January 2018 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardian, 
 

Modern Languages Society Social Evening Tuesday 20 February 
 

We have pleasure in inviting your son/daughter to the Lent MFL Society event of this 
year.  Abingon School will be hosting a cinema & pizza evening onTuesday 20 
February. The event is open to any Fifth and Sixth Form pupil at St Helen’s and 
Abingdon School who would like to come along! 
 
Refreshments in the form of soft drinks and pizza will be provided prior to the film 
viewings. 
 
The evening will begin at 5.45pm in the Amey Theatre Foyer and finish at 
approximately 8.15pm. A small charge of £6 per pupil will be charged to cover the 
cost of the food. 
 
If your son/daughter would like to attend the social evening, please would you kindly 
complete the response form here 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScBqS3TOnhNngHN_k5vaXAdskNFyU-
XwtPPlh05pVblIgklag/viewform?usp=sf_link no later than Monday 15 January 2018. 
 
If you have any queries concerning the event or require any more information, please 
do not hesitate to contact us by email (alexandra.widdern@abingdon.org.uk or 
lprobert@shsk.org.uk). 

Yours sincerely 
 

       
 
 
 
Lisa Probert     Alexandra C v Widdern  
Head of MFL and Head of French   MFL Coordinator and Head of German
  
 


